
 

 

 

December 14th, 2024 

 

A MESSAGE FROM THE MAYOR 

 
On behalf of the residents of Vancouver and my colleagues on City Council, I would like to 
extend my warmest greetings to everyone attending the 2024 Lotus Light Charity Society’s 
Annual Winter Charity Drive. 

Now in its 29th year, the Annual Winter Charity Drive continues to play a vital role in supporting 
the most vulnerable members of our community. Through distributing emergency care 
packages and donating to organizations and programs including the Vancouver Police 
Department’s Homelessness Outreach Program, the BC Ambulance Service, and the City of 
Vancouver’s Temporary Shelter Program, the Drive provides critical resources and services to 
those who need it the most during the winter months. 

As Mayor, I would like to extend my heartfelt gratitude to the 2024 Lotus Light Charity Society 
(Vancouver) for its unwavering commitment to the well-being of our city. Your dedication to 
providing emergency relief year after year is truly inspiring. Thank you for continuing to make 
Vancouver a better place for everyone.  

Best wishes for a successful event! 

Sincerely,  

Mayor Ken Sim 

 

 


